
 

 

Ayer Board of Selectmen 

*Meeting Highlights from the February 16, 2016 Ayer Board of Selectmen 

 The BOS was called to order at 7:15pm. 
 

 The BOS received a hand-carved wooden shield from Africa from Fire Lt. Charles Dillion as a 
symbol of gratitude to the Town for all of its support during his military career. 

 

 There was no Public Input. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to appoint a Reserve Police Officer. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to adopt the Town of Ayer Complete Streets Policy as presented by the DPW 
Superintendent. 

 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to authorize the Order of Takings for several streets accepted at the 2015 Fall 
Special Town Meeting. 

 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to hire a DPW Utility Position as recommended by the DPW Superintendent. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to hire the Administrative Coordinator Position as recommended by the Town 
Administrator. 

 

 The BOS set its March meeting schedule as follows:  March 8, 2016, 7pm and March 22, 2016, 7pm. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to authorize a letter of support for the Sandy Pond School Association’s 
application for Community Preservation Funds. 

 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to open the Annual Town Meeting Warrant.  All warrant articles including 
Citizens Petitions are due by 12pm (Noon) on Friday, April 8, 2016. 

 

 The BOS discussed the FY 2017 Budget with the Town Administrator. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to approve the February 2, 2016 meeting minutes 
 

 The BOS adjourned at 8:49pm. 
 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Ayer BOS will be on Tuesday, March 8, 2016 at 7pm. 
 
 
 
 *Note:  These Meeting Highlights are for public informational purposes only.  They do not constitute the official record and/or 
the official meeting minutes of the Ayer Board of Selectmen. 


